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Dear Sir or Madam

| am responding to the letter dated 11 July 2014 from the Attorney General, the Hon
Brad Hazzard MP, concerning a review of the Government Information (Public
Access) Act 2009 (the Act).

My Office does not wish 10 make a detailed submission. It receives relatively few
applications under the Act. The objectives of the Act remain valid and the Act
appears, from my Office’s perspective, to operate effectively.

Thank you for bringing the review to my attention and giving my Office the
opportunity to contribute.

Yours sincerely

O atechn

Paul Toole MP
Minister

CC: The Hon Brad Hazzard MP
Attorney General
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